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Columbus Stainless – Randburg

ITEM NO


1.
The purpose of the meeting was confirmed




2
The purpose of the committee was discussed. It was decided that its objectives were as follows:

· For the participants to meet and discuss common problems

· To table and discuss major projects which were in the pipeline.

· To have a presentation at each meeting, which would have an educational flavour.

· To try to uncover standard products which would provide a constant level of business for some of our members

Matters arising

Each month one member will give a presentation on his capabilities. This month Phillip Taylor spoke aboutLHL Engineering. He said that his company was smaller than most of the others and that he would be able to offer them fabrication of parts of the bigger jobs which they were doing

It was agreed to help Diego Sell with his capability audit. We await the forms.





The website had not been supported by all present. To make it meaningful all companies should participate. This was agreed. LHL had registered, but Phillip would check to see if they were on the website
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Project Opportunities, local and international.

Have a projects section at each meeting i.e. large projects 

ITEM NO



All members to table projects for this meeting.




Request that Sassda feed all their project information through to us.





Scott Housley was to come back on trying find standard products for fabricators.  Fabricators are really project based. It was felt that it may be timeous to revisit the IBC market to see whether these were now being used in significant numbers




Customers need to be educated that carbon and stainless steel can be fabricated in the same shop at the same time, provided that proper QA procedures are followed. George at SASSDA would be contacted
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Local Market Development

· Put a presentation together and call on local market with it.

· Trade Shows

· Individual companies need to do their own marketing and not rely on the activities of this committee.

· Project engineering companies to talk to KZN Alliance about their projects. Joe indicated that Raymond Thurston of Sastech would be prepared to attend one of our meetings

Presentation

Jack Moody gave the meeting a very interesting presentation on the importance of specifying dished ends correctly. This was very well received and Jack was thanked by all parties for his tremendous contribution to the industry. Jack also agreed to liaise between the KZn and Gauteng committees as this was felt vital.



The next meeting will be addressed by Norah Hill who has been retained by us to help expand our export markets

The next meeting will be held at the Assagay Hotel on 25th September at 15,00 hrs
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